

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL BHARUCH Circular

DPSB/CIR-NOT/2025-26/063

Date: 5th October, 2025

Dear Parent,

Greetings!!

"Winter is the time of sacred balance and rejuvenation of life in preparation for the coming spring.

It represents abundance, teaching and gratitude." – Noelle Vignola

This is to inform you that students must wear Winter School Uniform from 3rd November, 2025 (Monday). The house uniform will remain the same as earlier. School Blazer (Class III and above) and School Sweater (Classes I and II) can be worn over the house uniform. Pre-Primary should wear Sweater over their uniform.

For the correct winter uniform, kindly refer to the Almanac (Page no. 22). Proper uniform is compulsory. Classes III and above may purchase half sleeve Pullover (Sweater). However, the Blazer is compulsory for them.

The winter uniform can be procured from the below mentioned shop between 10 a.m to 5 p.m. Address-FF-13, Sai Heights Complex, Near D Mart, ABC Circle, Bharuch.

Principal